Cable Vote Results

From: NORTH FORK PROPERTY OWNERS' ASSOCIATION, INC. - Admin (Imoore@cra.email)
To: sjm5959@yahoo.com
Date: Friday, October 15, 2021, 09:29 AM EDT

Dear Fellow North Fork Homeowner,

Your North Fork Board of Directors would like to take this opportunity to share with everyone the
final tabulation on the cable provider vote.

As of the close of voting on Monday, 10/11/21, Vote HOA Now reported that a total of

124 homeowner votes had been received. We are very pleased that this represents an all-time
record high voter turnout for North Fork, as 94% of all homeowners voted! The detailed vote tally
was as follows: 79 for Comcast and 45 for Hotwire.

The Board plans to vote to officially award a new cable TV/Internet contract at the next scheduled
Board of Directors meeting on 10/21/21.

In the meantime, the Board appreciates your input and would like to thank everyone who took the
time to vote on this very important subject.

Very truly yours,

Your North Fork Board of Directors
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